
• FireTRAQ is expected to go live on September 22nd.

• Users will utilize the same URL they access currently.

• Users should update their email address to their current personal email as it
will be used as their login ID.

• Users should have all requests for courses, classes, and certifications
expected through October 31st entered into FCDICE by September 10th.
After September 10th, FCDICE will transition to read only.

• During the read only period, users will be able to access their accounts but
will not be able to make changes.

• The Division is flexible and will have some ability to accommodate requests
related to Go-Live, but these requests will be limited and treated on a case-
by-case basis.
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